
LYTHAM CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 

Together We Grow With God 

 

 

Our Christian Value this half term is Thankfulness          

 

Headteacher’s Message: 

It has been another busy fortnight in school. I have enjoyed looking at the children’s Maths books 

and it was wonderful to see some excellent examples of progression. 

We were disappointed that our Sporty morning had to be postponed due to the weather but we are 

optimistic that this will be able to go ahead on Friday 7th October – we will email out if anything 

changes. 

Mrs Wooldridge 

   

 

  - week beginning 19th September

 

Reception Billy  

Year One Wallis 

Year Two Daisy 

Year Three Lilly-Rose 

Year Four Lilly 

Year Five Harper 

Year Six Harry H 

 

 

 

 

 



         - week beginning 26th September      

                                                                                                                                    

Reception Emily  

 
 

Year One Lorenza 

Year Two Dominiks 

Year Three Reggie 

Year Four Metehan 

Year Five Marshall 

Year Six  
 

 

 

 

(W/B 19th 
September)  

Georgia Lily-Mae Marshall 

(W/B 26th 
September)  

Joseph Annabel Metehan 

 

We have also introduced a new award for children who are working hard to demonstrate excellent 

handwriting and presentation. 

 

Excellent handwriting and presentation – week beginning 19th September 

Reception Sienna 

Year One William 

Year Two Henry 

Year Three Louie 

Year Four Ethan M 

Year Five Hattie 

Year Six Holly T 

 

Excellent handwriting and presentation – week beginning 26th September 

Reception Harry 

Year One Grace 

Year Two Max P 

Year Three Minnie 

Year Four Eva Mc 

Year Five George 

Year Six  

 

 

 



Snippets from the classrooms 

The Reception children in RE have been talking about how we are all special and all different. We 

learnt that God loves us all and holds us all in his hands. 

This week, Year 5 have been learning to play the flute in music. It is a lot trickier than it looks! We were 

also focussing on the difference between rhythm and pulse and played games to help us to understand 

this.   

Harvest Festival 

Thank you for all of your generous Harvest donations.  Thank you also to our Year four children who 
shared their thoughts and prayers with us in Church. 
 
Dinner accounts 
 
Please ensure you keep your account in credit and do not allow any debt to build up.  
 
School Admissions September 2023 
 
From Thursday 1 September 2022 Lancashire parents can start to apply for primary and secondary 

places starting in September 2023 at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  
Please contact us if you need any help accessing this form.  
 
School Uniform 
 
We are ever mindful of the cost of living crisis so if you are in need of any uniform, please contact 
Mrs Reams at school as we do have a small supply of preloved uniform. 
Thank you. 
 
PTA 
 
Please remember that there is an initial meeting on Wednesday 5th October at 6pm in school for any 
parents wishing to be involved in PTA.  All welcome! 
 
Parent Consultation Evening 
 
Appointments will be available to book from Tuesday 4th October 
 

 

 

Autumn 1 ‘at a glance’ 

Date Event 

Wednesday 5th October Bikeability for Y6 children 

Wednesday 12th October Parent Consultation Evening 

Thursday 13th October Parent Consultation Evening 

Friday 21st October School Closes for half term 

 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools

